
 
 

 
ADDENDUM #3, 2022 

THE SANTA CATALINA ISLAND TROPHY 
  
 

 
 

Los Angeles Yacht Club is proposing to score the first monohull to finish on a 
combined total elapsed time, for the two LAYC Catalina Island races (February 5th 
and October 8th), as the Winner of;  

 
THE SANTA CATALINA ISLAND TROPHY. 

 
This will be separate from the other event trophies and prizes for these events. The 
Santa Catalina Island Trophy is to remain on display at the LAYC Clubhouse in San 
Pedro. 


